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ASU recommends voting YES to 

Maurice Blackburn EBA! 

It’s not just the US presidential election that takes place this week – 
the vote for the ASU Maurice Blackburn EBA also will be held on 8th 
and 9th November 2016 and while we can’t vote in the US elections 
you can vote YES to support the hard fought and won agreement 
with Maurice Blackburn. 

How do you vote? 

Voting opens at 9am EDST on Tuesday 8
th

 November and closes at 8pm EDST 
on Wednesday 9

th
 November 2016. 

The vote will be conducted online and you should receive an email on 8
th
 

November 2016 from the firm with the link to where and how you can vote. 

If you are on leave from work you should receive a letter and instructions on how to 
vote. 

Just like the US presidential vote – the results for our EBA vote will be known on 
10

th
 November 2016. 

Why vote yes? 

The ASU national negotiating team, delegates and members are recommending 
you vote YES to this agreement. 

Of the 22 claims we made for this EBA we made substantial gains on 20 of them 
and we managed to resist the vast majority of the company claims like no 
guaranteed pay rises, reduced coverage of the EBA, a cap on study leave and 
increased use of individual flexibility agreements.  

You can check out the summary of our claims and results on our website. 

While voting is not compulsory we urge you to take the time to vote. 

What will be next? 

If the majority of employees approve the EBA we will lodge the agreement for 
approval with the Fair Work Commission (FWC) as soon as possible. 

If the EBA is voted up, the company has agreed to pay back pay ahead of the Fair 
Work Commission approval as the current delay for processing EBAs at the FWC is 
around 6-8 weeks. 

Go a question? 

If you have a question, don’t hesitate to contact ASU organisers or delegates. 

ASU Organiser Branch Contact 

Nick  Herbert New South Wales & ACT 0419 761 320 

Allison Finley-Bissett QLD Together 0417 608 387 

Jeanine Orzani QLD Services 0417 714 767 

Chiara Lennox QLD Services 0427 712 410 

Andy Lewis Victoria 0409 778 890 

Janet Giles SA & NT 08 8363 1322 

Rebecca Gillis  Western Australia 0417 969 502 
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